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Viking Veterinary Hospital Achieves Veterinary Emergency and Critical Care Society 
(VECCS) Facility Certification 

 
July 17, 2024 –Viking Veterinary Hospital proudly announces its recent accreditation as a 
VECCS Certified Facility, marking a significant milestone in enhancing patient care standards. 
 
The Veterinary Emergency & Critical Care Society (VECCS) is a global professional 
organization comprising of veterinarians, veterinary technicians, and practice managers 
committed to advancing knowledge and upholding superior standards in veterinary emergency 
and critical care. 
 
VECCS offers a facility certification program to encourage facilities to provide exceptional 
emergency and critical patient care.  The purpose of this certification is to recognize those 
hospitals that meet and exceed the minimum standards and guidelines published by VECCS. 
VECCS does this in the hopes of raising the standard of care while also increasing public and 
professional awareness in veterinary emergency and critical patient care. 
 
Viking Veterinary Hospital is proud to offer 24/7 Emergency and Critical Care, Orthopedic 
Surgery, and full-service General Practice—including specialized care for exotic pets. We 
are one of the few hospitals in the region with an in-house Pet Blood Bank. Recognized as 
the 2025 Idaho’s Best Regional Veterinarian, we remain committed to modern medicine, 
compassionate care, and being a trusted partner for pets and their people. 
 
For comprehensive details on the certification criteria, please visit 
https://veccs.org/facility-certification/ 
 
For media inquiries or further information, please contact (208) 546-0979 or 
info@vvhidaho.com 
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